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February 22, 2021 
 

The McKinney Community Development Corporation Potential Projects 

Subcommittee met at 5:00 p.m. on February 22, 2021, in the MCDC offices at 5900 S. Lake 

Forest Blvd., Ste. 110, McKinney, Texas. 

MCDC board members present: Chairman Jackie Brewer, Vice Chairman Rick 

Glew, Board member Deborah Bradford. 

Staff present: President Cindy Schneible. 

Ms. Schneible introduced Beth Beck, Founder and CEO of the Millhouse Foundation 

located at the Cotton Mill in McKinney, Texas. Dr. Beck provided an overview of concept 

and images for a potential project, an Art Park, to be located on the Cotton Mill property. 

Subcommittee members reviewed and discussed the vision and plan for the project, 

preliminary estimates of costs, the importance of securing input from City’s Planning, 

Permits and Parks and Recreation staff, City Manager’s team and City leadership. 

Subcommittee members encouraged collaboration with other organizations and 

potential funders. It was suggested that board member Kathryn McGill, would be an 

excellent resource. 

It was agreed that Dr. Beck would keep subcommittee members updated on the Art 

Park project as plans became more fully developed.  

The subcommittee meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:30 p.m. 

        

      Mary Barnes-Tilley, Secretary 

 

      Jackie Brewer, Chairman 


